
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

February 19, 2021 
 
   
               IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 

 REFER TO:  M210211 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Margaret M. Doane 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – DISCUSSION OF NRC’S 

REGULATORY FRAMEWORK FOR DRY CASK STORAGE AND 
TRANSPORTATION OF SPENT NUCLEAR FUEL AND 
RELATED RESEARCH ACTIVITIES, 9:00 A.M., THURSDAY, 
FEBRUARY 11, 2021, VIDEO CONFERENCE MEETING (OPEN 
TO PUBLIC VIA WEBCAST) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by an external panel and a staff panel on the NRC’s regulatory 
programs for dry cask storage and transportation of spent nuclear fuel and perspectives on 
associated research topics.  The external panel included Wayne Norton, President and Chief 
Executive Officer (CEO), Yankee Atomic Electric Company; Randy Stark, Director of Fuels, 
High Level Waste and Chemistry, Electric Power Research Institute; Roger Maggi, Chief 
Commercial Officer, Orano TN; Dr. Kris Singh, President and CEO, Holtec International; Donna 
Gilmore, Founder, SanOnofreSafety.org; and Dr. David Victor, Chairman, Community 
Engagement Panel.     
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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